
 

 

 

URGENT DRUG RECALL  
 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 

 

Dear Valued Life-Assist Customer, 

According to our records you have purchased a product that has been recalled by the manufacturer. Please 

examine your inventory to determine if you have the following affected NDC/lot number in your possession. 

Norepinephrine Bitartrate, 4 mg, 4 ml VIAL 

Life-Assist 
Product Code 

Product Description NDC Lot # 

DR1153-03 Norepinephrine Bitartrate, 4 mg, 4 ml VIAL 0703-1153-03 31329312B 

 

Reason: 

This recall is being initiated because of potential risk related to microbial recoveries found during historical 

assessments of Environmental Monitoring results in aseptic areas of manufacturing. It is important to note that at 

the time of commercial release, the lots in this recall met all test specification, including both sterility and 

endotoxin. 

Action Required: 

1. Immediately forward this notification to any pertinent personnel, department, and/or location within 

your organization. 

2. Check your inventory for the specific product identified in the manufacturer notification. Quarantine any 

affected product. 

3. Customers must contact Inmar at 855-767-5756 (Mon-Fri, 9am-5pm ET) or clsnetlink.com for return 

instructions and a Recall Stock Response Form.  

Contact Life-Assist Recall Service @ recalls@life-assist.com with any questions or concerns. 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 
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